
From: Otto Siegler [mailto :osieg1ergmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 7:52 PM

. 2OSFP13AM$2OTo: PUC
Subject: Pennichuck East Utility Rate hike protest

Hello,
I’m e-rnailing in regards to the proposed rate increase in the Birch Hill, North Conway water
system.
I’m hoping that the proposed increases were thwarted but I had not heard of the status.
Please let me know if the Birch hill rates will remain stable or if Pennichuck East Utility won
their case to raise them.
About a dozen of my neighbors(probably many more that did not know about it) and I were

unable to attend any meetings in protest of the proposed increases so I’m hoping it’s not too late.
We really cannot afford an increase.
Thanks
Sincerely
Otto and Michele Siegler -Birch Hill residents


